
LEGAL NOTICE 
 

COUNTY OF NORFOLK 
ADVISORY BOARD ON EXPENDITURES 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED BUDGET 
FOR NORFOLK COUNTY FOR FISCAL YEAR 2022 

 
 
Pursuant to Chapter 35, Section 28B ( c. ) of the Mass. General Laws, a public 
hearing will be held on Wednesday, April 14, 2021, beginning at 7:00 p.m. via 
Zoom Videoconference, on the County Budget for Fiscal Year Ending June 30, 
2022, as proposed by the Norfolk County Commissioners. 
 

Join Zoom Meeting 
https://zoom.us/j/96271321743?pwd=SzBFWldqYjlDREVYR3l5REJRZ2p

Sdz09 
 

Meeting ID: 962 7132 1743 
Passcode: 188592 

 
Dial by your location 

+1 929 436 2866 
Meeting ID: 962 7132 1743 

Passcode: 188592 
 
The FY22 budget proposal is available for review at 
www.norfolkcounty.org or by appointment between 9:00 a.m. and 3:00 
p.m. Monday through Friday excluding legal holidays at the Norfolk 
County Commissioners’ Office, 614 High Street, Dedham, MA. To 
schedule an appointment please contact the Commissioners’ Office at 
(781) 461-6105.  The Norfolk County Commissioners’ Office provides a 
barrier-free environment for the handicapped. 
 
At the public hearing on April 14, 2021 any citizen has the right to provide written 
and/or oral comments and suggestions concerning proposed budget. 
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